
 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
US 41 from east of SR 84/Davis Boulevard to Courthouse Shadows 

Pedestrian Safety Improvement Project in Collier County 

Financial Project ID: 438059-1-52-01 April 2023 

 CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 
 

East of Andrew Drive

West of Spruce Street 

East of Pelton Avenue

PROJECT SCHEDULE
 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements, contact: 

Sandra Holcomb 
Community Outreach Manager 
(239) 337-1071
Sandra.Holcomb@dot.state.fl.us

Adam Rose 
Communications Specialist 
(863) 519-2774
Adam.Rose@dot.state.fl.us

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

www.SWFLroads.com  
twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL   
facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL 
instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

Construction began December 2021

 Expected completion date is spring 2023
Construction cost is $5 million

 Please be alert for construction crews

 Construction will take place during day-
time and nighttime hours

The Florida Department of Transportation 
is nearing the completion of pedestrian 
safety improvements on US 41 from east 
of SR 84/Davis Boulevard to Courthouse 
Shadows. The improvements include 
adding crossings and Pedestrian Hybrid 
Beacons, milling and resurfacing, and 
sidewalk within the project limits.  

Beginning the week of April 17, 2023, 
crews will turn on 3 Pedestrian Hybrid 
Beacons on US 41 at the following 
locations:  

To learn more about the Pedestrian 
Hybrid Beacon, scan QR code:
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